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Message from Ms. Fougere

It’s hard to believe that we are already rolling into March Break and nearing the end of
2nd term. We are so proud of how hard our Bulldogs work in the classroom and at filling
buckets each day! Reminder to parents that report cards will be emailed electronically
on Tuesday March 28, 2023 and you will receive information about Parent Teacher
meetings in the coming weeks.

If you have a message for your child’s teacher during the day, please contact the office
before contacting the home room teacher. Oftentimes the teacher is unavailable to
check messages during the day and we want to make sure the communication is
delivered.

If you have any questions or concerns please call the office at 902-896-5511 or email
Mrs. Reynolds at reynoldslj@ccrce.ca.

Yours in education,
Kathy Fogere, Principal
Jacqui MacIntosh, Vice-Principal

Important Reminders
March 3, 2023: PTG Winter Dance at 6:00-7:00pm
March 10, 2023: Assessment and Evaluation: No School
March 13-17, 2023: Spring Break, No School
March 28, 2023: Term 2 Report Cards Distributed
March 30, 2023: PM Parent Teacher
March 31, 2023: PD and Parent Teacher: No School
April 7, 2023: Good Friday, No School
April 10, 2023: Easter Monday, No School
May 22, 2023: Victoria Day, No School
June 29, 2023: Assessment and Evaluation Day, No School
June 30, 2023: Last Day of School

February Award Winners
Congratulations to our February Award winners!

Good Sport Award: 2 Thiesen
Golden Broom Award: 3 LeBlanc
Tuneful, Beautiful, Artful Award: 1 McNutt/ White-Lowe

Winter Mitten and Jacket Donations
Thank you to the various organizations and other anonymous donors who continue to
collect and donate hats and mittens to keep our students warm! We are always in need
of mittens!

A reminder to check the lost and found at school as it is usually full this time of year
with winter accessories!



Bulldog Brag
We want to hear about all of the amazing accomplishments your bulldog is achieving! If
your student is involved in the community whether it is volunteering, extra curricular
activities or special awards we want to know! Are you going to a tournament? Did you
read a new book? Personal accomplishments can be included too! We will feature a
picture and write up in our newsletter and on the slide show at the school.

To enter your student send information to reynoldslj@ccrce.ca

We look forward to reading all about our bulldogs!

Winter Carnival Days
Monday March 6: Rainbow Day: wear as many colors as possible.
Tuesday March 7: Hat and Beach Day: have fun wearing some bright and summer
themed clothing as we wait for summer days ahead!
Wednesday March 8: School Spirit Day: wear school colors from head to toe!
Thursday March 9: Pj and Waffle Breakfast Day: waffles and fruit to be provided FREE of
charge to all of our BHC Bulldogs!

From the Office
- BHC Clothing Order: Our Bible Hill Consolidated online clothing store is back

this year for any students, family or staff who wish to order. You can access
the store by clicking the following link
https://bhc.fundytextile.com/bible_hill_consolidated/shop/home

- Reminder for parents that we are now using the Safe Arrival App to report if
your student will be late or absent. We have received positive feedback from
guardians and staff who have installed it so far. For those who have not used
it yet: click here for instructions:
https://bhc.ccrce.ca/cms/One.aspx?portalId=101827&pageId=288608

- When it is stormy or the road conditions are poor, please check to see if
school is open and buses are running before you bring your student to
school or send them to the bus stop. For information on receiving
information about School Closures, click here:
https://www.ccrce.ca/school_information/inclement_weather

-

PTG Meeting
The next meeting will be held on Thursday March 23, 2023 from 6:00-7:00 and all
are welcome to attend. It’s a great way to stay informed and help with fundraising
and fun activities! For more information or to read the February Meeting Minutes,
click here: https://bhc.ccrce.ca/about_us/p_t_g

2023-24 Primary Registration and Pre Primary Registration
Online registration for grade Primary for the 2023-24 school year is now available
online: Primary Registration Form - Chignecto Central Regional Centre for
Education
Students who will be 5 years old before December 31st, 2023 can enroll.

Online registration for Pre-Primary for the 2023-24 school year is available online:
Pre-Primary Registration - Chignecto Central Regional Centre for Education

Students who will be 4 years old before December 31, 2023 can enroll.

More information about in person orientation will be available in upcoming
newsletters.
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